Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 at 6:31 PM

From: "Kelly Tayara" <ktayara@bainbridgewa.gov>

To: "fwarc@usa.com" <fwarc@usa.com>

Subject: FW: HPC Endorsement of Minesweeper Project

Dear Louis,

Thank you for attending our September 1 meeting and informing us of your efforts to acquire and preserve a historic Navy minesweeper for the people of Bainbridge Island. The Bainbridge Island Historic Preservation Commission wholeheartedly endorses your efforts. 

This endorsement does not commit any time or money to the project, nor does it represent a direct endorsement by the City itself, however, it does show that we, as the Historic Preservation advisory board to the City of Bainbridge Island, believe that the historic minesweeper would be an important educational and tourist asset for Bainbridge Island. 

We wish you the greatest success as your project moves forward.

Best wishes,

Susan S. Hughes, Chairman

Bainbridge Island Historic Preservation Commission

Kelly Tayara, Senior Planner

PH: 206.780.3787

Planning Department pcd@bainbridge wa.gov

PH: 206.780.3750

City Website: http://www.bainbridgewa.gov/
